
 

DEPENDABLE 
PRODUCT 
NEWS  Date: 04/07/2008 

 
Engineering Bulletin:  040803 

 
Effective Date:  05/01/2008 

 
Released By: Walt Lutzke 

 
Subject: P0017 

 
Description:  ¼”-1” Door Glazing Gasket. 

 
 

P0017 was released in April of 2007 to replace both P302 and P1431 door gaskets. At that 
time the list price was established at a level near the previous price of P1431.  With the 

price increases of all petroleum based products, our cost for this gasket indicated a price 
increase was necessary.  We are currently looking for another supplier to keep the list price 

closer to previous levels. The new list price of the P0017 door gasket will be $130.00 per 
500’ roll, effective May 1, 2008. 
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